
Visit of Director-cum-Vice Chancellor to IARI Jharkhand campus during 3-6 April, 2025 

Dr. Ch. Srinivasa Rao, honourable Director-cum-Vice Chancellor visited IARI Jharkhand 

campus during 3-6 April, 2025 along with senior officers from IARI New Delhi. Dr. Vishal 

Nath, OSD along with all the staffs of IARI Jharkhand extended a warm and heartfelt welcome 

to Dr. Ch. Srinivasa Rao, honourable Director-cum-Vice Chancellor and to Dr. Viswanathan 

Chinnusamy, respected Joint Director Research and other officers on their visit to ICAR-IARI 

Jharkhand.  

 

Honourable Director interacted with OSD, administrative and finance officials to chart out the 

plan for this financial year and with CPWD officials to review and expedite the ongoing 

construction works in the campus by engaging with relevant official channels. He had interactive 

meeting with all the scientists to review ongoing teaching and research works by scientists and to 

understand the difficulties faced by them in conducting ongoing research, teaching and extension 

programmes and assured remedial measures to resolve these issues. He also interacted with 

farmers, especially SCSP and TSP farmer beneficiaries and FPOs of nearby districts and had 

feedback from them for improving the effectiveness of the programmes. He met undergraduate 

and postgraduate students of the Institute regarding their teaching environments and had 

discussions with them regarding the various issues faced by them. 

A meeting with local public representatives (village mukhiya and social workers) and other 

stakeholders was also organized to increase visibility of the Institute in the area where the points 

of common interests to boost agricultural growth were discussed. A field visit to local 

progressive farmer (Sh. Manoj Kumar) was also made by the Director and team IARI Jharkhand 

to see the impact of hi-tech horticulture. 



 

 



 

This visit holds significant importance as it provides an opportunity for review, guidance, and 

motivation for the entire staff. It is a moment to reflect on our achievements, address challenges, 

and chart a visionary path forward under the dynamic leadership of Director-cum-Vice 

Chancellor. We are deeply grateful to him for his presence, which inspires us to aim higher and 

embrace innovative approaches towards achieving the goals of the Institute namely excellence in 

Agricultural Research and Education for the Development of the Eastern region of the country. 

His insights and guidance will undoubtedly empower us to enhance our performance and 

contribute more effectively to the institute's goals. This visit will foster motivation, growth and 

excellence in all aspects of our work. 

 



 
 

 



 
 


